
       Start Here:  

After the spring 
semester, I will have 
successfully earned 
(not attempted) at 
least 27 transferrable 
credit hours. 

 

I have completed the Fraternity and 

Sorority Life Contract online 

(MyMissouriState>Campus 

Life>Housing>Request to live off 

campus>Fraternity and Sorority Life 

Exception). My organization president 

has e-mailed the Residence Life Office a 

roster which records me with a status 

of “active” and “in-house”. 

I meet ALL of the following criteria: 

After the spring semester, I will have: 

 Lived on-campus for two full semesters 

 Successfully earned (not attempted) at least 24 

credit hours  

 Have at least a 2.00 GPA. If my GPA is between 

2.00 and 2.49, Chapter house GPA must be at 

least 2.75. If my GPA is 2.50 or better, house 

GPA must be at least 2.50 or better.  

 Be on an FSL organization roster with Office of 

Student Engagement which records me with a 

status of “active” and “in-house” on University 

student records.  

Congratulations!  You meet the criteria 

to live in your Chapter House!  Your 

grades and credit hours will be 

reviewed once posted, and after 

verification, Residence Life, Housing 

and Dining Services will notify you of 

your approval via e-mail. Note: You are 

not approved until you have received 

written notification from the 

Residence Life office. 

I’m sorry, but you are not 

eligible to move into your 

chapter house at this time.  If 

you meet the criteria after fall, 

you may submit a breakage 

request at the end of the 

semester. 

 

Yes 

Am I eligible to live in my Chapter House in the fall? 

No

 

No

 

Yes

 

Yes

 

If you will not meet the GPA or credit hour requirement after the spring semester, we will count summer courses toward this requirement.  Your summer grades and 

credits will be reviewed before the fall semester begins, and you will be notified if you have met the criteria.  If credit hours are taken at an institution other than 

Missouri State University, it is your responsibility to request official transcripts be sent to the Office of Admissions so that hours may be posted to your transcript.  

DO NOT move into your chapter house before receiving notification from Residence Life, Housing and Dining Services.  If you move into your chapter house without 

approval while you are still required to live on campus you will be charged the equivalent of room and board fees for the academic year (up to $4,500 or more 

per semester). 

You are eligible to live in your 

Chapter House.  You do not 

need to file any paperwork 

with Residence Life, Housing 

and Dining Services because 

you are no longer required to 

live on campus. 

No

 


